The David Nowakowsky Foundation

March 5, 2010

Cantor Benjamin Tisser Adat Shalom 3030 Westwood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Ben:

Thank you so much for all of your efforts to ensure the success of the February 21st Music and Memories concert at Adat Shalom. It was an absolutely delightful evening.

We were so impressed with your performance as well as that of all of the other featured artists and choir members who brought Nowakowsky's music to life for a new audience.

Sincerely,

Donald P. Novack, President
THE DAVID NOWAKOWSKY FOUNDATION